FC58. Police Scotland Local Police Plan — 2017 to 2020

Council considered a report by the Chief Executive which presented, as an appendix
the draft Local Policing Plan for 2017 — 2020. The report also provided information
on the Council’s scrutiny arrangements against which Police Scotland would be held
to account for the delivery of the plan.

Locally Police Scotland has a duty to prepare and submit a local policing plan for
consideration by Council. The plan attached to the report was submitted by the
divisional commander for Forth Valley, Chief Superintendent Thom McLoughlin, the
Local Commander.

The plan had been developed to reflect the Community Planning Partnership’s
Strategic Outcomes and Local Delivery Plan with areas of local focus, including:-

violence, disorder and anti social behaviour
acquisitive crime

hate crime

road crime and road safety.

Officers from Police Scotland had held a briefing with elected members on 15
November 2017 on the local policing plan.

The Local Commander submits a performance report to the Council’s Scrutiny
(External) Committee twice a year which sets out:-

e performance and progress on the local plan
e any additional information requested by the Committee

The Committee had specifically highlighted a number of local issues including
parking enforcement, traffic management in relation to parades and processions,
enforcement of stray dogs and CCTV.

Decision

Council approved the Falkirk Local Policing Plan 2017 — 2020.



